CITY OF PATERSON
Pre-Qualifications for the Westside Park Renovations Censtruction Project

A public hearing is to be held on May 28, 2024 at 7:00pm in Council Chambers, Paterson City
Hall, 155 Market Street, Paterson, NJ 07505, during the scheduled City Council meeting, to review
proposed regulations introducing pre-qualification requirements for bidders to the pending
Westside Park Renovation construction project bid (Bid No. 24.05). Pre-qualifications are being
proposed to ensure that prospective bidders have experience and expertise working on projects of
similar size and scope to the Westside Park Renovation project.
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